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REVISED LETTER 

July 21, 2017 

  

 

Lacey & Jonathan Gutierrez 

7541 Springbrook Plaza 

Woodbury MN 55125 

 

VIA EMAIL:  lnjgutierrez@yahoo.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 25 Elizabeth Street East 

 

Dear Lacey & Jonathan Gutierrez: 

 

This is to confirm that on June 13, 2017, at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond 

recommended that the City Council grant an extension to August 1, 2017 to come into 

compliance with the Summary Abatement Order.  This recommendation was adopted by The 

City Council on July 19, 2017 at the Public Hearing at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Ms. Moermond will review this case under a new resolution on Tuesday, August 1, 2017 at 2:30 

p.m. to determine if you have abated the nuisance conditions.  You may attend this hearing date 

and time if you wish to do so. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Matt Dornfeld 
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